
You’re cordially invited to attend an Admitted Student Open House 
to learn more about life as a law student at Valparaiso University Law 

School. You will meet and interact with current students, faculty, 
and staff members as you learn about our practical approach to legal 

education. We look forward to welcoming you to Valparaiso Law.

Friday, March 20, 2015 
or 

Friday, April 17, 2015
3 – 6:30 p.m.

Professional attire required as the visit will end with  
a faculty reception off-campus.

Please RSVP to the Office of Admissions
219-465-7821 or law.admissions@valpo.edu

post-RSVP. Event intended for admitted students only.
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